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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Please consider this email my written intervention to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission, 
regarding the licence renewal of the NB Power Point Lepreau Nuclear Generating Station. 

I am a parent/grandparent concerned about the future of my children/grandchildren and 
leaving them with legacy radioactive waste. 

I'm have always been concerned about radioactive emissions in the event of an accident or 
target! 

I think a 5 year license is long enough. Otherwise people whose experience and judgement 
cannot be contributed ever again, if the next hearing is in 2047.  

25 is a ridiculous long time with no public imput! A lot can change in 25 years! 

Wages paid at this facility are to high and carries a debt of $3.6 billion, which is very 
concerning. 

Helen Carter 
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